Sherry Streeter
Equal Rights Maine
LD 260

March 4, 2025

Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Honorable Members of the Joint Standing
Committee Judiciary,

My name is Sherry Streeter and I join you today as a long-standing member of Equal
Rights Maine which is working with the Maine ERA for All! Coalition. Our Coalition
is committed to establishing equal protections for ALL persons into Maine’s
constitution.

Passing LD 260 would be a critical step forward in establishing equal protections in
our state. It’s time for Maine to do the right thing — both symbolically and practically
— for all Mainers, joining 29 states who have already established similar measures.

Ensuring all Mainers are recognized and protected in our constitution will help ensure
Maine remains a state that stands for equality now and into the future.

I urge you to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD260. Thank you!
Sincerely,

Sherry Streeter
Brooklin, Maine
Equal Rights Maine



